
Take 15 minutes to complete the

survey for a chance to win one of 10

$50 gift cards!

*The survey will be open until September

15th. Your survey responses & contact

information are kept separately. All

responses are confidential.

WE WANT TO
HEAR FROM YOU!
The Central Florida Collaborative is
doing a Community Health Needs
Assessment to learn about things going
well and things that can be done better
to support community health!

Your thoughts will help us to learn about
health needs, ways to seek services,
services that may not be easy for you to
get, and any issues you face in seeking
health so that we can better meet the
needs of your community.

Scan the QR code or visit: 
https://bit.ly/cfc24

If you have any questions about the
survey, please contact

kkoegel@crescendocg.com

https://bit.ly/cfc24
mailto:kkoegel@crescendocg.com



